
FRONT OF INVITATION CARD: 

 

 
 

The Warden and Fellows of New College 
 

request the pleasure of your company 
 

at the  

 

Commemoration of the Founder 

Matriculation Years 2006-2008 
 

Saturday 28 September 2019 

 

Black Tie       Programme Overleaf 

 

Warden Smith’s Benefaction 

 

 

 

 

 

REVERSE OF INVITATION CARD: 

 

Saturday 28 September 2019 

 

4.00-5.30pm  Afternoon Tea in the Cloister 

 

6.00pm  Service in the Chapel 
 

 

7.00pm  Pre-dinner drinks in The Founder’s Library (if wet) 

   or on the grass in the Front Quad (if dry) 
 

7.30pm   Dinner in Hall (Black Tie) 

 

Sunday 29 September 2019 

 

8.00-9.30am  Breakfast in Hall    

 
Please note that places are allocated on a first come, first served basis. To 

request accommodation, please either send a cheque or pay online by 

visiting www.oxforduniversitystores.co.uk and searching for “New College 

Gaude”. 

 

If you would like your name to appear on the List of Those Attending section 

on the event page, on the Old Members and Friends area of the New 

College website, please indicate your consent by ticking the relevant box on 

the reply card. 

 

Please reply by Friday 20 September 2019. Once capacity is reached, we will 

run a waiting list. For any queries, please call 01865 279509 or email 

oldmembers@new.ox.ac.uk 



 

 

FRONT OF REPLY CARD: 
 

Commemoration of the Founder 2019 

Warden Smith’s Benefaction 
                   Please tick: 

To: The Development Office, New College, Oxford OX1 3BN 

 

I would like to attend the Gaude on Saturday 28 September 2019 

 

If available, I would like overnight accommodation in College at £42.60 per 

person. 

 

And I enclose my cheque for £______, made payable to New College 

 

Or, I have booked via www.oxforduniversitystores.co.uk 

 

If available, I would like a parking space in College 

 

I would like my name to appear on the website list of those attending 

   

Name________________________________________ Matriculation_____________ 

 

Address_________________________________________________________________ 

 

If you are happy for New College to use your email address for this and future 

events, news and other College updates, please provide details below. If 

you’d like us to be able to call you about this event, please provide a suitable 

number. Unless you have provided your number on a different form, we 

would only use the information to contact you about this event.  

 

Email_________________________           Telephone__________________________ 

 

Special dietary requirements (inc vegetarian) _______________________________ 

 

PLEASE SEE OVERLEAF FOR OUR DATA PROTECTION STATEMENT 

 

REVERSE OF REPLY CARD: 
 

The personal data you provide on this form will be used to fulfil New College’s 

obligation to you as an event registrant, and to meet our legitimate interests 

of alumni and supporter engagement, fundraising and stewardship. You can 

opt out of communications at any time by contacting 

oldmembers@new.ox.ac.uk. For more on how we treat your information, 

including your rights, please read the enclosed Privacy Notice or visit: 

www.new.ox.ac.uk/privacy-notice 

 

New College, Oxford, OX1 3BN, United Kingdom 

 

New College is a registered charity (1142701) 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 


